
From the PTFA 

We need paving slabs for the school allotment project. If you have any or know 
anyone who wants to get rid of some, please let us know! 
terilouisemurphy@yahoo.com  
 
Cake sale dates for 2019/20 are booked: 
  6th November -  Year 4 

  4th December -  Year 2 

  15th January -   Year 3 

  5th February -   Year 1 

  11th March -   Reception  

  22nd April -   Year 5  

  20th May -   Year 6 

  10th June -   Preschool  

 
Our next meeting is Tuesday 8th October at 7:30pm at the Cannon Inn. Everyone 
welcome! (Please note: Elections only happen at the AGM, so you're totally safe to 
come to meetings for a whole year without fear of being voted on to the 
committee!!) 










